
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

TITLE IX WEBINAR 
 

June 13, 2024 
2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
 

PACTA is offering a Title IX Webinar in partnership with the Law Office of Weiss, Burkardt, Kramer, 
LLC on June 13, 2024.  The webinar will be recorded to share with your staff. 
 
Title IX is a federal law that prohibits discrimination based on sex in educational programs that receive 
federal funding. It protects individuals of all genders and sexual orientations.  Title IX protects people 
from discrimination based on sex in education programs or activities that receive federal financial 
assistance. 
 
Title IX regulations mandate how elementary, secondary, and post-secondary institution must respond 
to allegations of sex discrimination in educational programs and activities that receive federal financial 
assistance. 

 

 

Date and Location 
 

The webinar is being held live on June 13, 2024 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Session Presenter 
 

Annemarie Harr Eagle 
Attorney at Law/Partner 

Weiss, Burkardt, Kramer, LLC 

 

Registration 
 

The registration fee is $300 per school. 
 

Register by June 10, 2024 to receive the link to participate. 
 

CLICK HERE to download a registration form. 
 

 
If you have any questions, contact Lori Bell at lori@pacareertech.org. 

 

PACTA is an approved provider for Act 48 professional development activities. 
Webinar participants will be awarded two hours of Act 48 credit. 

https://pacareertech.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Tilte-IX-webinar-JUNE-13-2024-registration-form-fillin.pdf
mailto:lori@pacareertech.org

